
 
From: Cheryl Kregel [mailto:cheryl@westongov.com]  

Sent: Thursday, March 05, 2015 11:53 AM 
To: Bill Lambert; Tony Barton; Tracy Hunt; Marty Ertman 

Cc: William Curley 
Subject: OSAHA 

 

Attention everyone. 

     The  Wyoming Department of Workforce Services should up this morning.  The gentleman 

are from OSHA and have a complaint on the Law Enforcement.  Please see attached. 

Thanks! 

Cheryl 

 

Cheryl Kregel 
Weston County Clerk 
cheryl@westongov.com 
1 West Main 
Newcastle, WY  82701 
(307)746-2684 
(307)746-9505  Fax 
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